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Kay 20th, 1930.

Alderman W. S . "ol on, 
Executive Committee, 
City Hall,
Montreal.

Dear Alderman Weldon,

I an grateful for the informa-
I have some-tion contained in your letter of the 17th* 

times thought of endeavouring to create a little organiza­
tion, the purpose of which would he to see that this Uni­
versity District maintains those charactoris tics expected 
in such a district; and also to see that those businesses 
and institutions which would t>b objectionable in such a 
district should be kept at a distance*

I am sure you will sympathize 
with this idea and that ny time wo find it nooossary to 
ask for official action we may look to you with confidence.

I may say that I really was
disappointed to reoeivo no acknowledgment from His ' or- 
ship the Mayor to my letter.

Yours faithfully.

Principal•
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